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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: pdking0000@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 5:59 AM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: patrick@patrickzimski.com
Subject: RO2899 and RO 2633 - PG&E Piedmont Substation - Excavation Schedule

Hi Mark,  
 
Building demolition including foundation and vault removal was completed last week.  We collected 4 soil samples from 
within the building footprint from soil beneath the vaults and foundation system. 
 
Surface soil scraping is scheduled to begin Thursday morning at 7:00 am 11/6/14, and is expected to take several days to 
complete.  We will begin collecting confirmation samples on 11/6/14 or 11/7/14. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information.  Thank you! 
 
Paul 
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 
 


